
Sanitary Sewer Repairs - 2018 

This week, H&J Construction and their subcontractor, USMC, completed the reconstruction of three large 

sanitary sewer manholes.  

The project schedule for the week of Monday, 9/10, through Friday, 9/14, includes:  

• Begin construction of new sewer main in the alley west of South 1
st

 Street and between Quincy 

and Van Buren Avenue. 

 

Please drive patiently and safely through all work zones! 

Call Engineering at 541-942-3340 with any concerns or questions. 

 


